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Dear Parents/carers,           Year 5 Visit to Bearstone Fruit  Farm 
   
 
 
 

 

 
As part of our topic on ‘Allotments’, we have arranged for Year 5 to go fruit picking at Bearstone 
Fruit Farm, during the school day. 
 
We will be going on separate days as the fruit farm can only accommodate small groups. 
 
 Mr White’s class will be going on Wednesday 13th July 
 Miss Eddies class will be going on Friday 15th July 
 
The cost of this visit will be £9.00, payable using your child’s online account, this covers 
transport and includes a punnet of strawberries.  
 
As part of their memorable experience, Year 5 will then use the strawberries to create an                
afternoon tea, which they will enjoy!              
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you 
give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your 
child’s account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr White & Miss Eddies 
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